From:

Sent: 05 April 2017 11:29
To: Diver, John

Cc:

Subject: Re: 51 Fairfax Road

| forgot to mention the 5am rubbish collections !1!

>

>

> Dear John Diver

>

> | understand that you are dealing with this application to vary conditions.
> There is no information or documents on the website so we do not know
> what they are proposing. We live only 6 metres behind the restaurant.

>

> This property has been the subject of two planning appeals. Both

> Planning Inspectors stated that this restaurant is not suitable for

> late night use due to the proximity and disturbance to the residents.

> Alex Bushell attached very strict conditions to the consent to protect

> the residents from noise. This was agreed at the Develoment Control Committee.
>

> Since the restaurant opened a few weeks ago, we have been constantly
> disturbed by their cooking until after midnight (it is supposed to

> shut at 9pm), noisy staff, noisy flue (it makes a strange intermittent

> noise), hoisy customers etc.

> Gary Bakall, John Sheehy, lain Pendrigh, Flick Rea and Sue Vincent

> will vouch for this.

>

> Please could you provide further details of the application as the

> residents are very concerned.

> Thank you.

> regards

> Ingrid Bethell



